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Dear Hula Host, 
 
Thank you for agreeing to be a Hula Host for Lily’s Luau! Epilepsy is a condition that will affect 
every 1 in 26 people. Perhaps you know someone who has seizures. Some find control and live a 
normal life. But for many, this disorder is devastating. Epilepsy is underfunded and under-
researched. It’s time for that to change. 
 
Lily’s Luau 

On January 21, 2017 the ninth annual Lily’s Luau will take place at Varsity Hall Union South. 
 

Like the first eight luaus, this public celebration will provide inspiration for those working 
toward a cure, and hope for people living with epilepsy. All money raised goes to Lily’s Fund for 
Epilepsy Research to support local research at the UW-Madison. You can check out the research 
we fund at lilysfund.org 
 
Your Job As Hula Host 

! Recruit 10 people (including yourself) to come to Lily’s Luau with you on January 21, 
2017. If possible, try to invite people who have not been to the Luau before!   

! Invite guests to purchase tickets on their own either by sending in their RSVP card or 
online. Or, you can “treat” them as your guests and use the form below or online to pay 
for the group. (Ticket prices are $50 before Jan. 7 and $60 after.) 

! Extra invitations will be included for you to give to your guests for their information, and 
if they want to send in their RSVP and payment separately. 

! Encourage your guests to visit our website to give them a feel for what Lily’s Fund is all 
about.   

 
We promise a remarkable evening filled with camaraderie, inspiration, music, food, auctions, 
raffles, and more.  
 
For more information, go to www.lilysfund.org or call: 

 
Anne Morgan Giroux at 608-446-6052  
Colleen Penwell at 608-712-5437 
or email lilysfund@gmail.com 

 
Mahalo! 
 
 


